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15 March 2007
Jessica Mercerhill
Director, Curriculum Office

Colleges of the Arts and Sciences
Dear Jessica:
Attached is our request to have Engineering 360.01 and 360.02 considered for approval as GEC Courses in the Historical Study category.  These courses have been approved by our college curriculum committee in December 2006.  Consideration for GEC status is desired before these are forwarded to Office of Academic Affairs.   Since we would like to offer these courses next academic year we would appreciate action by the review panel at this time.

Engineering representatives met with representatives from the Department of History in autumn 2006 concerning these courses.  Their input was appreciated and their email response has been included with the enclosed material.  All of their suggestions have been incorporated into the proposal.  The changes implemented were:

· putting the courses into the history course group the Department of History suggested,
·  including in the syllabi specific relationship between the readings and the weekly topics, 
· including on the syllabi information on how the course objectives would be met, and 
· changing the prerequisites for the courses from one history survey course to English 110 or equivalent.
If you or anyone on the GEC panel reviewing our request have any questions please feel free to contact me or Ed McCaul.
Sincerely
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College of Engineering

122 Hitchcock Hall
2070 Neil Avenue
Columbus, OH 43210-1278

Phone 614-292-2651
FAX  614-292-9379
E-mail engosu@osu.edu




Robert J. Gustafson, P.E.
Associate Dean Undergraduate Studies and Student Services
Professor, Food, Agricultural and Biological Engineering
